
5th January 2025 

 

Five "Gold Tops" battled around the tough  Biscathorpe countryside in very testing  weather 
conditions at the 2025 Lincolnshire A.A. Cross Country Championships on January 5th. All 
representatives are to be congratulated for completing the challenges on the  day in  what has 
been described as heavy underfoot conditions in  foul winter weather . Detailed results are 
awaited. 

 


